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Washington, D.C. 20505

27 July 2016

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.

Reference: F-2016-02151
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is a final response to your 12 July 2016 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request, received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on 13 July 2016,
for a copy of the CIA research report, “Brainwashing From a Psychological
Perspective” published in 1956.

We conducted a search of our previously released database concerning the subject
of your request. Accordingly, we located and are enclosing one document, totaling 92
pages. As an alternative to extensive tasking, and as an accommodation, we are providing
you with a copy of the previously released document. This does not preclude you from
submitting a new request for a re-review of the enclosed document.

If you have questions regarding our response, you may seek assistance from CIA’s
FOIA Public Liaison. You may reach the FOIA Public Liaison at:

703-613-1287 (FOIA Hotline)
Sincerely,

Mokl Jovsp-2—

Michael Lavergne
Information and Privacy Coordinator
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